ASGARDIA

ADMINISTRATION

Dear residents of the space nation ASGARDIA,

We are ending a year full of global, regional, local, public and personal challenges. A new year
awaits us, which will be no less complex and full of provocations.

Our space nation continues its consolidation and development, continues to unite people in
a transnational, equal and progressive society to build a new home for humanity in space and
protect our cradle - planet Earth.

In the terrestrial year we are now beginning we will have to deal with many current issues
related to the administration of the nation, but the most challenging events in which | urge
you to participate in large numbers are represented by voting on new amendments to the
Constitution of our nation, they will make the nation more functional, and participate in the
elections for Head of Nation which, according to the Constitution, ends its first term in the
autumn of the year that is just beginning.

| wish you in the year in which we are just entering to have a lot of health, personal and
professional joys and accomplishments, and to be united around our elected leaders and the
head of the nation to continue the development and prosperity of our space nation
ASGARDIA.

Happy New Asgardians and Earthlings Years!
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Dumitru-Dorin Prunariu

Head of Administration



